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Thursday 14th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to school and to Year 2! We hope you all had a wonderful and restful 
summer  break. The children have come back so full of enthusiasm for learning and 
ready for the Year  2 routine.  

General Information  

● We have a parent information evening event coming up on Thursday 21st 
September 2023 at 4:30-5pm. During this meeting we will share 
information with you about our curriculum, learning timetable, important 
calendar dates, home reading, Google Classroom and homework.   

● Google classroom logins – sign up with the same details as last year or 
contact school office.   

● Homework – we expect children to read for 10 minutes every night, the 
children will have spellings to learn which will be tested each Friday. We will 
also set a piece of maths homework to complete on MyMaths or worksheets. 
Homework will be set on Fridays, due in for the following Friday.  

● Home reading – assessments are currently taking place. Children should 
keep the same book for at least 3 days to build fluency. Books will be 
changed on a Monday and on a Thursday.  

● The morning register is taken at 8.55am. Any children who arrive after this 
time will be marked as late.  

● Year 2 have their own pegs and classroom trays to keep their belongings safe, 
but we do ask that jumpers, cardigans and water bottles are labelled in the 
event they  are lost during break times.  

● Year 2 have their PE lessons on Tuesday and Thursday. Children come to 
school in their uniforms as normal on PE days and should bring in their full PE 
kit with all PE items clearly labelled. Plimsolls or trainers with Velcro 
straps are preferable.  

● It is always best to inform us of changes to pick up in writing. Please send 
any changes via the school admin email address admin@stmichaelsn6.com 
by  lunchtime.  
 

Should you need to contact us for any reason, please get in touch by emailing 
the school  admin address making sure to include your child’s name and class. At 
busier times email  responses can take up to 48 hours, but we will always 
endeavour to respond within the  first 24 hours of receipt.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Dodzro and Mr. Yeomans  

Year 2 Everest Class and Year 2 K2 teachers 

http://www.stmichaelsn6.com/

